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326 Huss Drive, Suite 150 
Chico, California 95928-8441 

(530) 809-4616 FAX (530) 879-2444 
November 1, 2016 
 
Adam Hansen 
Caltrans District 03 
703 B Street 
Marysville CA  95901 
 
Response to 2016 Draft Regional Transportation Plan & Sustainable Communities Strategy 
(RTP/SCS) 
 
Mr. Hansen: 
 
Thank you for your comments concerning the development of the 2016 RTP/SCS.  BCAG will 
make the appropriate RTP Checklist references to ensure accuracy and other page numbering 
references. 
 
Thank you for your comments on the Sustainable Communities Strategy (SCS) in which BCAG 
already meets the mandatory requirements.  Comments will be considered under advisement 
for the 2020 RTP/SCS update. 
 
The California Transportation Plan (CTP) was completed in June 2016 at which point BCAG’s 
RTP/SCS was nearing completion. Where appropriate minor adjustments referencing the CTP 
will be included. 
 
BCAG will include Caltrans’ unconstrained SHOPP list of projects for the public’s awareness in 
Chapter 6. 
 
Thank you for your comment on Goods Movement. BCAG will add language to reflect the 
magnitude of importance that SR 70 represents to the region in terms of moving people and 
goods. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Ivan Garcia 
BCAG Programming Manager 

 




